
UNION OF ORTHODOX JEWISH 
CONGREGATIONS OF AMERICA 

84 FIFTH AVENUE, NEW YORK 11, N.Y. 

OFFICE OF ALGONQUIN 5-4100 
EXECUTIVE VICE PRES. 

va 

5 Tishri 5724 
September 23, 1963 

Dear Haham Gaon: ~) 

Enclosed please find copies of a letter received from 
Mr. Jhirad, dated August 30th, my reply to it dated 
September 10th and his answer, dated September 17th. 
Gotan a nm © S007 Of ny latter of today to Rabbé 

I do hope that none of the actions of Rabbi Gotthold nor 
any of the decisions he made was really in contradiction 
to any P*sak issued by you, for would make matters & 
very difficult indeed, 

this 

We shall greatly appreciate your good advice how to pro- 
ceed, Of course, I shall mail you a copy of Rabbi 
Gotthold‘'s reply as soon as I receive it. 

With my warmest wishes for a G*mar Chatimah Tovah, and 
kindest personal regards, from house to house, I am 

Very sincerely yours, 

Dr. Samson R. Weiss 


